
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, I am Miss Grime.  

I have worked at Skerton St. Luke’s for what feels a very 

long time! Mrs. Goodwin and I have worked together in 

Year 1, Year 2 and now in Reception. Before working at 

Skerton St. Luke’s I lived in Oakville, which is in a 

different country, called Canada, where I worked as a 

nanny, also looking after children.  

I have 3 brothers, along with lots of nieces and nephews, I 

enjoy spending time with them, along with my friends and 

their children.  

I enjoy going for long walks with them in my spare time and 

living so close to the beach I enjoy wandering down, on a 

sunny evening to have an ice cream and watch the beautiful 

sunsets and when it is dark the shooting stars!  

Have a wonderful, safe summer with your families. 

I look forward to seeing you in September. 

Miss Grime  

 


